Environmental Information Regulations 2004(EIRs) – Water Pools Western Park
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
There have been large pools of liquid on Western Park near the cess pit (sometimes called septic tank) at times these have been fenced off but have been open to any park user for several months since they first appeared July 2019. The council must have had samples of liquid and local soil analysed, I would just like to see copies of them. 

Please see attached. A small amount of data has been redacted as it is personal data under Regulation 13 of the EIRs.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


